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HOT-ICU newsletter – September 2017 

 

The HOT-ICU trial is slowly picking pace. We are now recruiting patients in two centres as Department 4131, 

Rigshospitalet joined Aalborg University Hospital in the HOT-ICU trial on August 14th, 2017 

 

 

 

Status 

We have now included 28 patients in the HOT-ICU trial and with department 4131 initiated two weeks ago the  

inclusion rate will increase. Furthermore, the ICUs in Køge and Randers are expected to start HOT-ICU inclusion 

within the next two weeks and further eight Danish sites are expected to start within the next months. 

National investigators in Norway, Switzerland, Sweden, Finland, the Netherlands, the UK and Iceland are in the 

process of finishing relevant applications for national authorities. We will be ready for trial initiation as soon as the 

respective permissions are acquired. 



 

 

CRIC • Blegdamsvej 9, 7812 • 2100 Copenhagen Ø • +45 35 45 71 67 • contact@cric.nu • www.cric.nu 

 

 

Page 2 of 2 

A few things to highlight: 

1. Please check the site-master-file log (http://www.cric.nu/hot-icu-log-for-site-master-file/) regularly for 

updates. Active sites will be notified of any urgent updates directly by e-mail or phone 

 

2. Please remember to screen all patients fulfilling the inclusion criteria within 12 hours from ICU admission 

3. Inclusion of patients, recruiting HOT-ICU trial sites, top recruiters etc. are updated at least twice weekly at 

www.cric.nu/hot-icu 

 

 

If you have any questions, please send an e-mail to hot-icu@cric.nu or contact the HOT-ICU hotline (+45 2118 2543). 

If no one answers the phone, please leave a message and your phone number and we will call you back as soon as 

possible. 

 

 

 

Please archive this newsletter in your site master file. 

The next newsletter will be due October 1st, 2017. 

 

 

Best regards, 

Bodil and Olav 


